
 

January 3, 2018

To: Executive Director Allegra Haynes Parks and Recreation
To: Executive Director Eulois Cleckley Public Works

Re:Cement In Parks

Dear Ms Haynes and Mr Cleckley,

 INC PARC remains concerned about the amount of cement used in our parks and reminds that there are several methods 
that can be used which are permeable and durable.

Several of our committee members have reported a seeming disconnect between Public Works and Parks and Recs when 
planning sidewalks within our parks. To overcome this perception we suggest that representatives of Public Works and 
Parks and Recs be present at all community outreach meetings  to answer questions regarding the placement and materials 
of sidewalks.     

Best Regards,

Cindy Johnstone

Maggie Price

 Co Chairs, INC PARC

cc: Mayor Michael B. Hancock, Scott Gilmore, Denver City Council, Denver PRAB President, Deborah Turner, Gordon 
Robertson,  George Mayl, Loretta Koehler, Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation Executive Board
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